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We are disappointed that the International Trade Commission did not recognize the harm that Boeing has
suffered from the billions of dollars in illegal government subsidies that the Department of Commerce found
Bombardier received and used to dump aircraft in the U.S. small single-aisle airplane market. Those violations
have harmed the U.S. aerospace industry, and we are feeling the effects of those unfair business practices in
the market every day.

While we disagree with the ITC’s conclusion today, we will review the Commission’s more detailed opinions in
full as they are released in the coming days.

Boeing remains confident in the facts of our case and will continue to document any harm to Boeing and our
extensive U.S. supply chain that results from illegal subsidies and dumped pricing. We will not stand by as
Bombardier’s illegal business practices continue to harm American workers and the aerospace industry they
support. Global trade only works if everyone adheres to the rules we have all agreed to. That’s a belief we will
continue to defend.


